
 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF FIJI 
 

 

TENDER  
 

PROVISION OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT SYSTEM  
 

The Telecommunications Authority of Fiji (‘TAF’) is established under the Telecommunications 

Act of 2008 (previously the Telecommunications Promulgation of 2008) to regulate the 

telecommunications industry in Fiji. 

 

The Telecommunications Authority of Fiji (TAF) invites proposals from qualified vendors for the 

development and implementation of a comprehensive Financial Management System. 

 

For further information and conditions of tender are contained within the Tender documents 

which can be downloaded from TAF’s official website: https://taf.org.fj/tender/financial-

management-system/  

 

Submissions that do not meet the guidelines will not be considered. The tender closes at 

4.00pm on Friday the 29th of November 2024, and are to be addressed via email to: 

tenders@taf.org.fj  

 

TAF reserves the right to accept or reject any or all tenders, and the right to negotiate with any 

respondent, without assigning any reasons. 
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